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19 December 2008  
   
 
Samuel Wadham 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Samuel 
 
Stop the Erotica Expo 
 
Thank you for your e-petition objecting to the Erotica Lifestyles Expo held at the TSB 
Bank Arena from 7-9 November 2008. 
 
The petition was presented to Council on 17 December with the recommendation that it 
be noted that there are no plans to repeat this event in Wellington in the future. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me on 021 227 4219. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Neville Brown 
for DIRECTOR, CITY SERVICES & EVENTS 
 
Telephone: (04) 801-3487 
Facsimile: (04) 801-3195 
Email: derek.fry@wcc.govt.nz
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